
 

 

Canaan Conservation Commission 
 
January 7, 2013 
 
Attendees: Bill Chabot, Noel Everts, Elizabeth Chabot, Marcia Wilson, Aaron Allen, Hilary 
Rogers, Alice Schori 
 
Minutes 
 

 Reviewed December minutes. Motion to approve by Aaron, seconded by Bill, motion 
approved. 
 

 
Nature Hut 

 
 Bill will email Sharon Duffy, requesting that the Town Website reflect that the 

Nature Hut is open 
 Bill will also email Mike about the easement process 
 Marcia will email the teachers regarding interest in using the hut for programming 

 
McKee Parcel 

 
 The logging has stopped. There are no penalties being issued 
 Bill drafted a letter to the stage, regarding the violations to the river regulations 
 Mike Samson has met with the new owners and they understand the easement 

requirements 
 Bill and Aaron conducted the annual walk. 

 
 
Other Business 

 
 Marcia asked Mike to put the posting for Conservation Commission members needed on 

the website. Current members are Bill Chabot, Aaron Allen, and Elizabeth Chabot. 
Alternates are Hilary Rogers, Noel Everts, Alice Schori and Len Reitsma 

 March 11: Tentative date for an appreciation dinner hosted by Cardigan Mountain 
School for those who work/volunteer with the town.  

 December 14: Planning board site review of the Robie property regarding an open 
gravel pit to be returned to a natural state 

 Earth Day Clean up will be April 13th with a rain date of the 20th 
 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Marcia, seconded by Bill, approved. 
 

 
 

Next meeting to be held on February 4, 2013 at the Senior Center. 


